From: Hall Janet

Sent: 01 June 2004 14:28
: To: 'Shannon Colm'
I Ce "Mulhern Kevin'
' Subject: Media Statement - Lucy Crawford

PR578.p0C
Colm

As per earlier emails, please find attached a statement from Sperrin Lakeland Trust regarding its plans to undertake
an analysis of aspects of the Trust's handling of the Lucy Crawford case.

Best wishes.

Janet Hall

Communications/public affairs manager
3perrin Lakeland Trust

Trust Headquarters
| Tyrone and Fermanagh Hospital
| ~— Omagh, Co Tyrone

| Tel: 1

Fax: 6

Pager!
Email:
www.sperrin-lakeland.org <http://www.sperrin-lakeland.org/>
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